Dear Colleagues,

This is the second announcement of the “SPES one-day Workshop on the Nuclear Astrophysics at
SPES”, to be held in Caserta, Palazzo Reale, on November 12-13, 2015.

This workshop is the sixth in the series of events promoted by the SPES Study Group to discuss the
physics with radioactive ion beams at SPES.

The workshop will last one day from November 12, 2015, at 14:00 to November 13, 2015, at
14:00.

To register to the event, please refer to the following web-page:
https://agenda.infn.it/conferenceDisplay.py?confld=9725 .

Registrations will close on October 30 and the final program will be circulated shortly afterwards.

A satellite event is foreseen on Thursday, November 12, at 11:00 am for the 10th year of activity
of CIRCE SUN/INNOVA, Caserta (http://www.matfis.unina2.it/dipartimento-205/laboratori/circe).

The list of speakers of the workshop and information concerning accommodation, transfer as well
as the satellite event can be found at the workshop web-page.

With our best regards,

the Local Organizing Committee
Antonino Di Leva

Angela Gargano

Leandro Gasques

Lucio Gialanella

Gianluca Imbriani
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